## shinesunlight

From: Michael Gradone <gradonem@truromass.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 2:14 PM

To: shinesunlight

Cc:Stephanie Costigan; Kathy RosenkampffSubject:Re: Settlement agreements request

Dear Mr. Teixeira:

Please be advised the Truro School Department (current enrollment 119, pre-Kindergarten-grade 6) has entered into no settlement agreements relative to special education services and/or educational placements since January 1, 2011.

Michael Gradone Superintendent of Schools

On Sun, Oct 16, 2016 at 1:41 PM, shinesunlight < infoshinesunlight@gmail.com > wrote:

Please see attached request.

<<...>>

Thank you for your attention with this request,

Jorge Teixeira

www.shinesunlight@gmail.com

https://www.facebook.com/shinesunlight

https://twitter.com/shinesunlighte

Michael Gradone, School Superintendent Truro, MA